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I strongly Oppose SB 210. Without state and national voting holidays, my family and I 

would find it difficult to continue participating fully in every election. The undue stress 

of reorganizing a single day to accomodate for childcare, extra travel, time off work, 

WAITING TIMES, will greatly reduce the excellent voter turnout Oregon currently 

enjoys.  


